
22nd October 2024

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 6 - Class Dojo Reward – Friday 25th October 2024
 
 
I am pleased to inform you that Year 6 have achieved their target of 1500 Class 
Dojo points! This means that they have earned a whole class reward, which will 
take place on Friday 25th October 2024.
 

This term, we have decided to host a movie afternoon! We plan to watch the Disney film Zootropolis which is 
rated PG (parental guidance). If you do not wish for your child to watch this movie, please contact your child's 
class teacher via Class Dojo. 

During the movie, the children will be offered a soft drink.
 
We are extremely proud of the children for earning this amount of dojos and I am sure you will join me in 
congratulating them on their determination. 

Thank you for all of your support this term. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,

Mr B Smith and Miss L Collins

Year 6 Class Teachers


